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Workplace Drug Policies Can Impact Workers’ Compensation
Insurance
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In today’s world even the most careful and skilled workers can injure themselves on the job, and, as

a result, most businesses are required to have workers’ compensation insurance. In an interview

with Pizza Today, Columbus partner Bob Robenalt discusses how workplace drug policies can

impact workers’ compensation insurance. He notes that there are scenarios in which employers

should have drug-free workplace policies, and in some states employers with such policies may

qualify for a discount on workers’ compensation insurance premiums. The article continues with a

discussion about how employers should approach their drug-testing protocols with care as they

relate to promoting workplace health and safety. 

To read the article, visit Pizza Today.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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